Executive Session: October 25, 2022

Executive Session was opened at 6 PM. Discussing employee wages for the Greenville Water Utility. Recommendations were discussed and a proposed rate will be offered at the November 14, 2022 meeting.

Meeting Adjourned:

Special Meeting: October 25th, 2022

President Greg Redden called the special meeting to order. Other Councilpersons present were Andy Lemon, and Skip Powell, also present were Town Attorney Heather Peters, along with Clerk Jack Travillian.

ORDINANCE 2021-TO-007 Amendment adding plan for spending

Motion was made for unanimous consent by Councilman Lemon and seconded by Councilman Powell. Motion passed 3-0.

Motion by President Redden and seconded by Councilman Lemon to close the meeting. Motion passed 3-0.

PRESIDING OFFICER
TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

GREG REDDEN

JACK TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER